
Vancouver Schools Music Teachers Association 

Document 
Paper Shredding 

Fundraiser 

          

Saturday March 2, 2024 
10am-2pm 

How does it work? Simple! Bring all your document paper shredding to the John Oliver Parking 
Lot and drop it off with a donation (minimum suggested donation of $10 per bag/$15 box) to 

help Vancouver Music Students! Your documents will be shredded on the spot in the truck 
parked there.  

John Oliver Secondary School  
530 East 41st Ave Vancouver 


